
FROM THE CHAIR OF SYSTON & DISTRICT U3A 

I am delighted that you have become a Member of the Syston and District U3A and hope that the

enclosed material provides you with information to support your decision to join us.

Members can experience a wide range of activities to help them to “Learn, Laugh and Live”, to

pursue interests at leisure, share skills, knowledge and experience, and make new friends and

have fun.  

 Our interest or activity groups cover a wide a range of topics and subjects and are the lifeblood

of  the  U3A  movement.  No  qualifications  are  offered,  and  none  are  needed  as  learning,

enjoyment,  and fulfilment  are the primary focus  of  all  our  activities.  “Learners  teach  and

teachers learn” – the ethos of the national U3A movement. 

Anyone with an interest or hobby they would

like to share can ask for  help  in  setting up a  

Group. You will find a programme of groups which

are currently active on our website. Please check 

the  website  for  the  latest  information  on  

groups at systonu3a.org.uk

We hold monthly General Meetings, normally with an invited Guest Speaker, enabling a larger

group of  Members  to come together,  to socialise  with  a  cuppa,  and hear  a  range of  talks

presented in comfortable and convivial surroundings.  

 Yours Sincerely, 10th August 2023

C. Iliffe
Chair Syston and District U3A


